[bookmark: _GoBack]How can legislation be changed to protect consumers from companies selling mobility scooters that are not speed regulated, who do not ensure people have an assessment by an Occupational Therapist to ensure they can ride it safely or do not provide a product that suits consumers' needs. 
People buying these products have either physical and/or cognitive issues and need protection from companies that sell them a scooter without an Occupational Therapist report, that is not speed regulated according to the road laws, and does not necessarily meet their needs. This puts them and others at risk. My father failed 2 OT assessments. He was also deemed unsafe by 2 company representatives who refused to sell him a scooter.
However, one of these companies then ignored their own reps recommendation and sold him a scooter. This puts him and others at risk. 
He has damaged his old and new scooters and caused injury to a bank customer who required medical treatment and causing the bank to assign a bank rep to supervise him so he doesn't injure anyone else.
Consumers and the public need to be protected by companies selling vulnerable people these scooters.
